ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY REPORT

FEBRUARY 2014

- Recorded four Safari Saturday Presented by the Racine Zoo episodes to be broadcast on WRJN.
- Visited Fox 6 studios to appear live with amphibians and reptiles native to Wisconsin.
- Authored the first "Community Newsletter" of the yeaR for publication in *The Journal Times*. The topic was Zoo Summer Camp (reservations are already coming in).
- Attended second Zoo Debut Planning Committee meeting of the year.
- Attended first Animal Crackers committee meeting of the year. Joe Mooney is back as committee chair and three of the four acts have already been booked. Knight Barry is back again as the official sponsor of the fireworks. We anticipate meeting with the rest of the sponsors in March.
- Had multiple productive meetings with architect regarding upcoming outdoor primate exhibit project.

Respectfully submitted,

Jay R. Christie President and CEO